Possible Four-Day week Schedule Parent/Community Meeting
April 30*, 2024
5:00 PM - 5:45 PM In the Commons

In order to gain your input to our possible move to a four day school
week schedule, please join us in the commons for a question and
answer session prior to the April school board meeting.

There are many questions floating around about how this would work,
how it will affect families, students and staff. Bring those questions and
any others you may have to this meeting.

If you want to submit your questions in advance so we can make sure
we consider all information, feel free to submit those to either
Ichristian@wilsoncreek.org or office@wilsoncreek.org.

We hope to see you there!



